
To my elected officials: 
I strongly oppose SB210. 
To return to in-person voting is punitive, inefficient and unnecessary.  
The justification for this bill is to suppress voter fraud, which is so rare in Oregon as to be 
practically nonexistent.  
The working parent, the 12 hour shift worker, the disabled who didn’t know to request a 
mail in ballot, so many people are unable to stand in line for hours to cast their vote.  
And 1 voting booth per 20,000 electors? That’s guaranteeing low voter turn-out.  
This Bill should not be put forward for a vote. 

 
Patricia Burson 
Bend, OR 


